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Outdoor Concrete Stairs Replacement  
Dorengate Drive 

 
PLANNED WORK 
 
Commencing on the week of September 16th, 2019 (weather 
permitting) the City of Vaughan’s Contractor will begin 
mobilizing to complete the replacement of the outdoor concrete 
stairs connecting the sidewalks on Dorengate Drive and 
Islington Avenue. This work also includes the addition of a 
bicycle runnel/ channel alongside the stairs to facilitate walking 
a bicycle up or down the stairway. Final restoration works is 
anticipated to be completed by late November 2019. 

CONSTRUCTION IMPACT 
 
Access to the outdoor concrete stairs will be closed during 
construction. 

The City appreciates your co-operation and patience as the 
City works to improve the pedestrian connections in your 
neighborhood as quickly and efficiently as possible. Should 
you have any questions or concerns regarding this project, 
please contact us.  
 

  
         

        
      

      
   

        
         

    

 

LOCATION: 
Outdoor Concrete Stairs connecting the 
sidewalks of Dorengate Drive and Islington 
Avenue 
 
PROJECT LEAD: 
Majde Qaqish, P.Eng. 
T: 905-832-8585 ext. 8162 
E: Majde.Qaqish@vaughan.ca 
 
MUNICIPAL SERVICES INSPECTOR: 
Lucas Eremita 
T: 905-832-8585 ext. 3630 
E: lucas.eremita@vaughan.ca 
 
Office Hours:  Monday-Friday 
8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
 
 
CONTRACTOR: 
Pine Valley Corporation 
 


